
WE MADE AN
IMPACT TOGETHER.

Generous Gift Funds High-Tech Simulation Learning Center at Monmouth Medical Center 
Southern Campus

A generous gift from Fred Van Looy and Barbara Dougherty, of Jackson, longtime supporters of Monmouth Medical 

Center Southern Campus (MMCSC), will ensure ongoing education for current and future clinicians through the 

establishment of a state-of-the-art simulation-based healthcare education center at MMCSC.

The Fred Van Looy and Barbara Dougherty Learning Center for Interprofessional Education and Simulation will be 

located within the hospital and provide hands-on learning opportunities for caregivers. Simulation-based training is a 

powerful teaching resource, particularly in healthcare, that offers instant performance feedback in a safe environment 

and fosters multidisciplinary teamwork. With more than 40 years of philanthropic leadership at MMCSC, the couple is 

committed to investing in healthcare to benefit the community. Over the years, they have generously gifted MMCSC to 

support both the Geriatric Emergency Department and the James and Sharon Maida Geriatrics Institute.

“Barbara and I believe in ongoing education and recognized the need for a simulated learning environment at MMCSC. 

We’re so pleased to support the hospital’s commitment to ensuring that the highest quality and safest care is provided 

each and every day,” explains Fred Van Looy. “Establishing an in-house learning center for safe, hands-on skills training 

supports our belief that continuing education is essential, especially in healthcare.”

“The ability to simulate medical training situations is invaluable to our care teams,” explains Philip Passes, DO, MMCSC 

Chief Administrative Officer. “With the combination of rapidly advancing medical, safety and quality standards, mastery 

of skills prior to working with patients is crucial to the safest, highest quality care. We are incredibly thankful to Fred and 

Barbara for generously supporting innovative ongoing clinical education at MMCSC.”

Text MMCS TO 24365 to support
Monmouth Medical Center Southern Campus.

monmouthsouthgiving.org

Pictured at Monmouth Medical Center Southern Campus (from left) Caitlin Olson, Regional Vice President of Development for 
MMC and MMCSC; Mabel LaForgia, DNP, RN, CNL, Vice President of Patient Care Services; Fred Van Looy and Barbara Dougherty 
and Philip Passes, DO, MMCSC Chief Administrative Officer.



WE MADE AN IMPACT TOGETHER.

Monmouth Medical Center and Monmouth Medical 
Center Southern Campus Recognized Among Becker’s 
2023’s “153 Great Community Hospitals” 
Monmouth Medical Center and Monmouth Medical Center Southern 
Campus have been recognized by Becker’s Hospital Review’s “153 Great 
Community Hospitals” for 2023. The community hospitals included 
on this prestigious list announced on July 28th are lauded for their 
clinical excellence, compassionate care, and economic impact on their 
communities.

“I am so very proud that both Monmouth Medical Center and Monmouth 
Medical Center Southern Campus have been included on this best-of the 
best listing by a leading source of cutting-edge healthcare industry information,” said MMC and MMCSC President & CEO
Eric Carney. “These National recognitions are a testament to the commitment of our hospital teams in Long Branch and
Lakewood to providing the highest quality of safe care for patients.”

FORE! 
It was a great day of golf at the MMCSC 
Foundation’s 20th Annual Golf Classic at 
Hollywood Golf Club in Deal, NJ. A special 
thanks to all our hospital supporters who 
sponsored and attended this sold out event. 
The event exceeded fundraising goals and will 
support programs and services at MMCSC.

Lakewood Business Leaders Support
Geriatric Emergency Services
Monmouth Medical Center Southern Campus hosted a Donor 
Recognition Event this fall to thank eight local business 
leaders who have come together in support of the hospital’s 
Geriatric Emergency Medicine (GEM) Unit. Ben Heinemann of 
BP Print Group and Adam Pfe� er, Esq. of Levin, Shea, Pfe� er 
and Goldman, P.A., led the fund-raising initiative that has 
raised more than $220,000 for geriatric emergency 
care at MMCSC.

For identifi cations detailing full listing of our 
generous donors and businesses, scan the code. 

Honoring the Krupnick Family Legacy
of Giving 
Monmouth Medical Center Southern Campus Foundation 
would like to express sincere gratitude to the Krupnick 
family for their loyal support. We are honored to 
designate a plaque on the River Avenue digital sign 
stating, “Donated by: Charlotte and Sydney Krupnick.” 
This creates a legacy that will commemorate Charlotte’s 
decades-long investment of time and dedication to 
MMCSC and its Foundation, while also honoring Sydney’s 
longstanding legacy within the greater Lakewood 
community. The generosity of the Krupnick family is 
critical to assuring that our community has access to the 
best clinical care in Ocean County. 

Impact the future of health care with a gift in
your will or trust. For more information, please visit
monmouthsouthplannedgiving.plannedgiving.org


